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* RE: 
Petition No. 935 - The Department of Public Works – City Engineering Division in conjunction 
with Stroh Companies Inc. and Talon Center Partners, LLC request to dedicate McDougall 

Avenue from the south line of Wight Street, 50 feet wide, to the south line 
 

* SUMMARY: 

McDougall Avenue was an open public right-of-way, 60 feet wide, at this location. At the request 
of A&B Stroh Companies, Inc. the street was vacated and converted to easement by your 

Honorable Body on July 30, 1986, J.C.C. pages 1556-1558. The street re-opening and extension 
to Talon Drive, in this area is made as a part of a project designed to provide enhanced public 

access to the Detroit Riverwalk. A separate, related resolution for the acceptance of a public access 
easement located at Joseph Campau Avenue near the Detroit River, drafted by the Law 
Department, is being submitted by the Department of Public Works. 

 
 

 

* RECOMMENDATION: 

Approve 

 
 
* DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name:  Jered Dean   

Position: Manager II 
 
 

*=REQUIRED 


